March Elementary Board Report
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lowa Assessment will be taking place March 14th-18th - goal setting and reward parties
with the students have been set

Teachers will be attending workshops on implementation of the new IGDI testing for
preschool on March 29th

Working with building leadership team on changes for handbook, scheduling of specials,
recess, time in class on instruction for the 2016 school year

School carnival coming up on April 15th

Held movie night for K-4 students on March 8th and 10th

Working with AEA on some students within the building that have behavior

Met with Sarah Brincks on March 11th from AEA on the new ELP standards for ELL
students and what PD our staff needs for 2016-2017 school year regarding the new
standards

Finishing up with Formal observations by the end of this month



